
 
Below is important information concerning the VISAA State Golf Tournament. 
 

 The VISAA State championship will be held on May 15, 2023 (rain date May 16, 2023) at Meadowbrook 
Country Club, 3700 Cogbill Road, Richmond, VA.  
 

 The cost will be $25 per player. Payments must be paid prior to the first tee time. This includes lunch 
for the players, which will consist of a hamburger, chips, cookie, and a drink. Lunch will be available 
between 10:30 AM – 2:30 PM. Food for coaches and spectators will be available for purchase at the 
course.  
 

 Payment may be made at the tournament, but VISAA's preference is that it is sent in by mail to:  
Adam Brick – VISAA 
344 Maple Ave. W #102 
Vienna, Va. 22180 
 

 Division III and Division II will begin teeing off at 8:30 AM on split tees. 
 Division I will begin teeing off at 12:30 PM.  Tee times are subject to change depending on the weather. 
The boys will be playing the black tees (6596 yards) and the girls will be playing the gold tees (5723 
yards).  
Each team can have 2 coaches coach and no coaches will be allowed to read greens. 
There will be a mandatory coaches meeting for DII and Dlll at 7:30 am by the putting green and Dl at 
11:30am by the putting green.  
 

 Each team will be provided 1 golf cart. Additional carts will be available for rent on a first come, first 
served basis. 
 

  There will be t-shirts and programs available for purchase at the tournament. It is vital for you to send 
in your rosters as requested, so that all player names will appear on both. Email your roster to Zach 
Smith (zsmith@chathamhall.org). The deadline to do so is Wednesday, May 10, 2023 at 9:00 P.M. 
The company producing the t-shirts will also have an online store for purchases other than at the 
tournament site.  
 

 Practice rounds can be played any day (except Mondays) after 2:00 PM. The cost is $20 for players and 
$50 for coaches or parents. This is the greens fee for walking; carts are extra. Please call the 
Meadowbrook CC pro shop at (804) 275-9189 to book your tee times.  
 

 Ticket for spectators must be purchased through Ticket Spicket at https://ticketspicket.com. 
 

  Buses should park in the overflow lot behind the putting green, which is closer to the pool. 
 

  Contact your division representative, Janet Phillips (804)-837-0129 or Keith Green (434) 532-5130 with 
any questions.   
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